
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Resolution No. 2021/86 approving and authorizing the Sheriff-Coroner, or
designee, to apply for and accept a grant from the California Department of Alcoholic
Beverage Control, in an initial amount of $42,782 to fund proactive enforcement targeting
the unauthorized sale of alcoholic beverages by businesses within the County for the period
July 1, 2021 through the end of the grant funding. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Initial revenue of $42,782 to support continued monitoring and licensing of Alcoholic
Beverage Control (ABC) businesses, and to support training and other personnel costs
associated with ABC licensed businesses. No matching County funds. 

BACKGROUND: 
The California Department of Alcohol Beverage Control has identified funding to assist
Law Enforcement Agencies to expand their present efforts in addressing alcohol-related
problems through a comprehensive ABC program that will encompass a wide range of
statistics. Funding from this grant will enable the Office of the Sheriff to emphasize a strong
enforcement effort toward licensed establishments that operate in a disorderly manner,
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create an undue burden on law enforcement services, or contribute to the quality of life
problems for the surrounding community. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Sheriff-Coroner will not be authorized to apply for and accept the grant funding.
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